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Gregory, Thomas (REPS)

From: Hahn.Richard
Sent: Tuesday, 25 March 2014 4:09 PM
To:

Subject: QPS data on complaints of drones

Thomas, 
 
I refer to the query from the Chair of last Fridays roundtable on drones and privacy in Brisbane to Superintendent 
Huxley, QPS, regarding the number of complaints about UAV or breaches of privacy the QPS has received. 
 
A search of out primary database, QPrime, for the previous 12 months from today’s date revealed that there have 
been 26 occurrences in which a drone has been mentioned however there is only 1 in which a hovering aircraft has 
been mentioned and the complaint was found to be unsubstantiated. 
 
Can you please advise if the Chair requires any further detail than this?  Extraction of the relevant records will take a 
bit longer, and the information will be provided in a more formal manner. 
 
Rgds and thanks 
 
RJH 
 
________________________________________________ 
Richard Hahn 
Inspector 
Strategy and Performance 
Operations Support Command 
Queensland Police Service 
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